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Bringing Learning to Life 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

Y6 will be taking part in My choice workshops on 

Wednesday, 25th January at Sacred Heart 

Primary School. 

 

The My Choice workshops are  run by Mersey Travel and aim to support your child in making 

good choices as they grow in indepdence and move on to secondary school.    The session will 

include using public transport safely, but will also look at other choices children can make, such 

as who to make friends with and activites they would and wouldn’t want to be part of.    There 

will be several local primary school taking part in the day, so your child will have opportunity to 

widen their circle of friends too and perhaps meet some of the children who they will go to 

secondary school with. 

 

Children should come to school at the usual time of 8:45am, wearing their full school uniform.  

We will walk to and from Sacred Heart Primary school, so please ensure that your child is wearing 

smart and comfortable school shoes to walk in.  We will back in time for the end of the school 

day. 

 

Your child will need to bring a healthy packed lunch to school on this day. Children entitled to 

free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch.  

 

There is no charge for this educational visit. 

 

You do not need to complete a consent form for the My Choice educational visit as you have 

already completed the ‘local school trips consent’.However it is very important that if your 

child’s medical information has changed, you must inform school immediately. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Hancock and Miss Coverdale 


